
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS 

Division of Public Utilities and Carriers  

  
IN RE: Joint Application of Full Channel, Inc.) Docket No. D-17-42 
and Service Area 5 Cable, LLC to transfer CATV Certificates) 
          
  

NOTICE OF  PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Division of Public Utilities and Carriers (Division) will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, 
November 28, 2017, at 10:00 A.M., in Hearing Room B at the Division’s office located at 89 
Jefferson Boulevard, Warwick, Rhode Island. At this hearing, the Division will consider an 
application from Full Channel, Inc. and Service Area 5 Cable, LLC, to transfer the Community 
Antenna Television System Certificates from Full Channel, Inc., to Service Area 5 Cable LLC.  
This filing was referenced in a prior Notice of Intervention Deadline published on October 24, 
2017 with a deadline of November 3, 2017.  

The filing may  be examined at the DPUCs office located at 89 Jefferson Blvd. Warwick, Rhode 
Island 02888. A copy of the filing also can be accessed at: 
http://www.ripuc.ri.gov/eventsactions/docket/D_17_42.html.  Reference is made to R.I. Gen. 
Laws §§ 39-1, 39-3, 39-19, 42-35 and the Division’s Rules Governing Community Antenna 
Television Systems (2012).  The building is accessible to the handicapped.  Individuals requesting 
interpreter services for the hearing impaired must notify the DPUC Clerk’s office at 401-780-2107, 
seventy-two (72) hours in advance of hearing date.  

 Thomas Kogut 
 Cable Administrator            
 November 10, 2017 


